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  The 'Anti-ragging' awareness programme
was organized by the Student Welfare
committee on 14 th of August 2025 for all the
second year degree students. The programme
was organized with the aim of installing the
concept of anti ragging in the hearts of the
students..

The students were encouraged to prepare chart works in various
forms on the topic of Anti-ragging. The student welfare committee
teachers gave away their words on how ragging is a crime , how they
would take an action against it and how the students had to handle
the issue. The Students council prepared a flash mob with
participants from 1st and 2nd year degree students and a skit to
portray the effects of ragging and their solutions.



 The skit depicted two different victims one who tried to end her life
and the other who stood up for herself. The skit explained the

solution to be friends, parents and teachers. The flash mob on the
other hand portrayed the pain and the agony of the victims. 

The students were encouraged to stand up for themselves when they
face ragging and also the skit assured that the guilty will not go

unpunished since ragging is a crime. The skit ended with a strong
note 'Break the silence, stand out, stop ragging before it starts'.

The student welfare committee installed the Anti-ragging committee
for the academic year which included teachers and two members

from the student council to ensure that students have a strong and
unwavering support form the institution.

The programme put up a strong message in the students' minds,
'Stand up for yourself because ragging is not fun but a crime'.


